
Attention Fluvanna County Citizens:
GENERAL ELECTION 
To be held November 5, 2019

The last day to register to vote or change your voter registration 
information and be eligible to vote in the 

General Election is Tuesday, October 15th
Registrar’s Office hours: 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

If you are a registered voter and would like to confirm your  
registration status, or make changes to your registration you 

may do so online. 
Non-registered voters may register online at:  

https://elections.virginia.gov/ 
or call the Registrar’s office for assistance.

Absentee voting will begin on Friday, September 20th 
Last day to request an absentee ballot by mail is Tuesday, October 29th

The Registrar’s office will be open on  
Saturday, October 26th and November 2nd 

for the purpose of IN-PERSON ABSENTEE VOTING 
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Photo ID is required for In-Person Absentee Voting and for 
voting at your Precinct on Election Day. If you do not have a 

valid photo ID, please contact the Registrar’s Office.
Joyce Wells Pace
Fluvanna County

Director of Elections & General Registrar 
(434) 589- 3593


